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[bookmark: _Hlk82015998]LAND DEVELOPMENT – RECREATION AREA
Let Your Voice Be Heard

On August 18, 2021, the West Neck Community Association (WNCA) Board established an Ad-Hoc Recreation Committee to survey homeowners regarding the development of recreational areas on lands owned by the WNCA.  The Committee held its first meeting September 8, 2021.  Initial land development suggestions are not limited to areas for activities such as: Bocce Ball, Horseshoe Pits, Corn Hole, Shuffleboard, covered Pavilion, Dog Park,
overflow parking, Tennis court that could double for Pickleball court, tables and chairs
benches, a wellness walk or garden maze (Labyrinth), a nature or preservation area,
multi-use areas for outdoor social gatherings and events, etc.
The three (3) areas under consideration for recreational development are shown on the attached
map as indicated with Area #1, #2, and #3.
What’s Important?  There are several steps to make this initiative a reality.  First, we need every homeowner’s input.  To be able to move forward to a planning stage, this initiative must have homeowner support.  If the survey shows support, the Recreation Committee will develop short-, mid- and long-term plans for submission to the Board.  Using a variety of formats, we will update the community on the results of this survey and the Committee’s work.
****************************************************************************
Survey of Villages of West Neck Homeowners
Please complete and return this survey no later than January 17, 2022, to help the Board understand community interest in the development of West Neck recreational areas.

YES  or  NO    Do you support the development of WNCA land for recreational use(s)?

YES  or  NO    Would you regularly use those areas?  If yes, please circle one:
			Weekly	Bi-Weekly		Monthly
What recreational activities are you most interested in?  Do you have additional suggestions for
the Committee?  ______________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________

YES  or  NO    Are you in favor of having items, e.g. Bocce Ball, Badminton, etc., available 
 		     for check out at the Village Hall?

Family Name:  _______________________________________________________________
Address:  ____________________________________________________________________

Please return your survey in the self-addressed envelope or drop it off at the Village Hall
No Later than January 17, 2022.



